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Assemblymember John McDonald and the North Albany Neighborhood Association invite you to attend a town hall 
meeting. The forum will provide constituents with an opportunity to learn more about the state budget and legislation 
passed during this legislative session that impacts the community. It will also provide an opportunity to address any 
concerns or questions that you may have with regard to statewide matters.

Tuesday, June 23, 2015
from 7:00 – 8:00 p.m.

American Legion (35 North First Street)
Feel free to invite your family members, friends and neighbors.
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John T. McDonald III
ASSEMBLYMEMBER If you have questions regarding this event, 

please contact my office at 518-455-4474. If you are 
unable to attend, you can always email, call, or 

write to me with your comments or questions.


